Cornwall Select Board
Description of Town Plan Changes
May 18, 2023

On March 16, 2023 the Cornwall Planning Commission submitted to the Cornwall Select Board its
completed draft of the 2023 update to the Cornwall Town Plan.

The Select Board has reviewed the draft and has posted a marked draft to Cornwall’ s web page with the
following changes:

1. The Select Board has added some language to the “Purposes’ section on page 5 to make clear that
the plan contains varied goals and is attempting to strike a balance among them.

2. The Select Board has added language to each goal in the goals section of the plan starting at page
120 clarifying that the actions listed under each goal are how the town expects to achieve the
goals listed.

3. The Select Board has made smaller non-substantive copy-editing changes in the document.

The Select Board will take public comment on these proposed changes, or any other aspect of the draft
plan, at its warned public meeting on June 6, 2023 at the Cornwall Town Hall or via Zoom starting at
7:00 p.m.



